
@officialcrenshawhs

THURSDAY
FEBRUARY 27TH, 2024 | 5-7PM

SPRING 2025
PARENT–TEACHER CONFERENCES

Crenshaw High School STEMM
invites you to

A parent-teacher conference (PTC) is a short meeting between you and your
child's teacher to talk about your child's progress, academic status, and other

educationally relevant information, such as, postsecondary opportunities
relating to your child’s skills.

323-290-7800
https://www.crenshawhs.org/

Parent Meetings
We will be holding two informational Parent meetings preceding

Parent Teacher Conferences

Thursday, February 27th, 2024 | 4pm-5pm

Class of 2025 Parent Meeting - 4:00pm - 5:00pm - CHS Library

9th - 11th Grade Parent Meeting - 4:00pm - 5:00pm - CHS Parent Center

https://www.crenshawhs.org/

